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QUESTION ON NOTICE 

Councillor Knoll will ask the following Question on Notice: 
 
‘Could Administration advise when the members of the Cycling Infrastructure Working Group will be announced to 
Council and when the first meeting is expected to be convened?’ 
 

 

 

REPLY 
 

1. The process to select the Cycling Infrastructure Working Group members is being finalised, with the Your 
Say Adelaide website information due to go live next week. Stakeholder groups will also be invited to 
nominate representatives. All Cycling Infrastructure Working Group members are expected to be confirmed 
by the week ending 20 May 2022. 

2. The anticipated date of the first meeting will be in late May - early June 2022. 

 

Staff time in receiving 

and preparing this reply 

 

To prepare this reply in response to the question on notice took approximately 4.5 

hours. 

 

- END OF REPORT –  

 

 


